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         January 26, 2024   
 
 
Mr. Aaron Siri 
Siri Glimstad  
745 Fifth Avenue, Suite 500  
New York, NY  10151 
 
        

Re: FOIA Request DOC-NOAA-2024-000241 
Dear Mr. Aaron Siri  
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request.  
 
Your request was received and entered into our tracking database, on 01/23/2024. Your request 
tracking number is DOC-NOAA-2024-000241.  
 
 You requested:  
 

“IR#13056B - All records concerning the economy act interagency agreement 
between NOAA and NASA’s Aircraft Operations Division at Johnson Space Center 
for the use of the WB-57 aircraft in NOAA SABRE field missions.” 
 

If you have questions regarding your request, please contact Sabrina.Tucker@noaa.gov call (202) 
594-7525. 
 
 
 
 

   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Sabrina Tucker          
       FOIA Liaison 

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 
OCEANIC AND ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH 
Silver Spring, MD 20910  
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